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| am writing to object to the above plan ,to build a large rubbish incinerator in the Arun Valley for
the following reason-

It is much too high and will dominate the valley and all the views through to Arundel and the
Castle also the views into the South Downs National Park.

There will have to be a large number of lorries in and out of the site on roads that are too small
and already congested.

There is a proposal to build a large number of houses adjacent to the incinerator which does not
seem compatible.

The prevailing winds come up the valley so all emissions will come towards Arundel which | am
sure is not healthy for us living here.

Is it necessary to generate electricity here when we already have a wind farm close by which it is
proposed to enlarge to give us more electricity.

This is much too large a building to put in river valley with such lovely views of the South Downs
and from the Downs to the sea.

Mrs. Anne Harriott,
Flintwalls,

41a Queens Lane,
Arundel,

West Sussex
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